
LEPELLE-NKUMPI 
LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

ERRATUM
Bid No: LNM022/2014/15

Appointment of a professional service provider 
for the development of roads and storm-water 

master plan
This erratum serves to correct the preference points system 
for the abovementioned bid that was advertised in City 
Press on 18 January 2015 and Sowetan on 19 January 2015. 
The correct preference points are 90/10 and not 80/20 as 
previously advertised. Kindly note that the closing date 
for the above-mentioned project has been extended to 
13 February 2015 at 11:00.
Mr NL Ramothwala - Acting Municipal Manager

Human Communications 116068


